
Parents/Guardians,  

I sent home a copy of the Acceptable Use Policy for my 

classroom. This document holds my expectations for the students in my 

classroom along with the consequences that will be enforced should any 

rules be broken. It is imperative that everyone understands and 

follows the rules/guidelines. So, parents/guardians I ask for your help 

in making sure that our students do understand. It is very important 

that we work together as a team.  

The Acceptable Use Policy can also be used at home. It would 

make great practice for the students and it would be a great benefit 

for them to have consistency at both school and at home. I have 

attached a template that will help you get a start. Thank you, 

parents/guardians, for your help and understanding. If you should have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to call or message me.  

         Sincerely,                      

                    Mrs. Tiffany 


